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LAUC-I Program Committee 

2010-2011 Annual Report 

Submitted by Kathryn Kjaer, August 30, 2011 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Co-Chairs: Kathryn Kjaer and Carole McEwan  

Members:  Kathryn Kjaer (2012), Carole McEwan (2011), Cathy Palmer (2012), Yvonne 

Wilson (2011)  

Charge: The Program Committee shall organize, advertise, and coordinate programs of interest 

to LAUC-I membership at the direction of or in consultation with the LAUC-I Chair and 

Executive Board. The Committee shall also undertake other duties as directed by the LAUC-I 

Chair and the Executive Board.  

2010-2011 Implementation Tasks:  

1. Organize and plan for Timely Topics programming.  

2. Plan, advertise and implement lunch with LAUC-I discussion.  

3. Archive program notes, presentation on summaries for later use.  

4. Plan and submit budget to Deborah Stansbury Sunday, Associate University Librarian for 

Administrative Services for approval prior to committing to a program that costs.  

5. In coordination with the Web Manager, determine what committee documents and information 

should live on the new web site, wiki and T: drive.  

 

Summary of Activities 2010-2011 

 

Lunch with LAUC-I:  The Program Committee sponsored the following Lunch with LAUC-I 

programs during 2010-2011.  Delicious lunches were served at all events: 

 

 Conference Updates:  LAUC-I members provided updates on presentations, committee 

activities, and programs from conferences attended. 

 

o Lunch with LAUC-I: Conference Update I, Tuesday, February 1, 2011, 12:00 – 

1:00, ASL 104.  

 

o Lunch with LAUC-I:  Conference Update II, Wednesday, July 13, 2011, 11:45 – 

1:00, LL 570. 
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 Faculty Speakers:  The Committee invited two UCI professors to give talks on interesting 

aspects of their research. 

 

o Hal Stern, Dean of the Bren School of Information and Computer Sciences spoke 

on Sports, the BCS, and Statistics on February 24, 2011, ASL 104 

 

o Lucas Hilderbrand, Professor in the Department of Film and Media Studies, spoke 

on The Revolution Was Recorded: Vanderbilt Television News Archive, Copyright 

in Conflict, and the Making of TV History.  

 

Ice Cream Social:  The Program Committee sponsored an Ice Cream Social in Aldrich Park on 

April 20, 2011.  This was an opportunity to celebrate the hard work and dedication of the entire 

Libraries staff.  The committee catered the event with a mobile Ben and Jerry’s stand providing a 

variety of ice cream and toppings. 

 

David Folkenflik Talk:  We capped off the year with a major event that was open to the public 

and attracted nearly 200 attendees.   David Folkenflik, National Public Radio Media 

Correspondent, accepted our invitation to speak on August 23, 2011.  He entitled his talk How 

Can We Trust the News? The Committee worked with Library Administration, Library 

Development, Design Services, the Libraries Marketing and Advocacy Advisory Committee, 

UCI Event Services, UCI Catering, and others to advertise, organize, and facilitate the talk and 

reception. Several LAUC-I members served as volunteers at the event.  Photographs and a video 

of the talk are going to be posted on the Libraries website.  UCI OpenCourseWare has asked for 

a copy of the video to post on their distance learning site. 

 

  

 

   


